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Pady elected chair of board of governors at Wilfrid Laurier University 

Waterloo (May 27) — David Pady, president of Chardonnay Consultants Ltd. of

Thornhill, was elected chair of the board of governors at Wilfrid Laurier University at a

meeting on Tuesday, May 27.

Pady, who served as vice-chair for two years, succeeds Robert Astley as chair. He

has been a member of the board since September 1988.

Other officers were also elected.

Betty Sims, president of Chicopee Manufacturing in Kitchener, will serve as

vice-chair. She was treasurer of the board for four years.

Douglas Brock, vice-president of Midland Walwyn Capital Inc. in Kitchener, was

re-elected secretary. He has served on the board since May 1988.

Jerry Young, executive vice-president of marketing and sales for Kraft General

Foods Canada Inc. in Don Mills, was elected treasurer. He has been on the board for

almost two years.

New members of the board include Gord Bilecki (elected by students), Wayne

Kemick (elected by alumni), Stephen Wilgar of Toronto (appointed from the community-

at-large), and Kathleen Woodcock (elected by staff).

The board is the governing body of the university.
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